Jennifer Yuhas

1150 MERGANSER STREET / FAIRBANKS, AK 99709
T 907.388.7951 I [SYUHAS@GMAIL.COM

5 February 2022

Representative Kevin McCabe
State Capitol
Juneau, Alaska 99801

Representative McCabe:

Thank you for your sponsorship of HB 166 yielding $332,000 per year in much needed state
savings. | commend your efforts to responsibly restrain unnecessary spending to streamline
state services with such a commonsense approach.

Too often our elected officials succumb to shell game theatrics, cutting direct services while
creating additional and frivolous highly paid positions, saving nothing, and, in some instances,
spending more. Thank you for finding a practical way to reduce spending, and find savings,
without negatively impacting essential state services.

Further, | appreciate our recent discussion, where you assured me that law enforcement
considered this change no hinderance to their duties, which 1 had initially questioned.

| appeal to the Alaska legislature to adopt this legislation without delay.

Sincerely,

(Pl S Yot

Jennifer Yuhas
Resident - Fairbanks, AK



Angela Steehl

From: Bob Gastrock <farnorthflyer@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 18, 2021 10:49 AM

To: Rep. Kelly Merrick

Cc: Rep. Kevin McCabe

Subject: Support HB 166

Please support HB 166 which would reduce State expenses by eliminating the requirement for front license plates on
motor vehicles. It makes both fiscal and practical sense.

Thank you,

Bob Gastrock

13151 Nora Drive

Anchorage



